
 

Clery Crime Alert – Robbery 
 
   

On Tuesday March 26, 2024, at approximately 4:40pm the person in the photos below 
removed an unattended jacket from inside SIPA near the first floor vending machines.  The person 
fled on foot to Amsterdam Ave where he was confronted by the victim. The victim allegedly 
observed the butt of a gun in the subjects waistband.  The subject was last seen walking N/B on 
Broadway to 120th St. The NYPD was notified and assisted by canvasing the area in efforts to locate 
the alleged subject. If this person is known or seen, please call 911 and Public Safety at 212- 854-
5555. 

 

 
 

Please note – Clery crime alerts are distributed, pursuant to Federal law, for specific crimes in 
defined locations. They do not present, nor are they intended to present, a complete picture of crime 
on campus. 
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